
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON AMENDING 

AN ORDINANCE TO FURTHER DEFINE EXCESSIVE NOISE  

AND NOISE VIOLATIONS,  

IN THE CITY OF HARRISONBURG 

  

 

  The Harrisonburg City Council will hold a public hearing on July 22, 2014 

at 7:00 P.M., or as soon as the agenda permits, in the City Council Chambers located at 

409 South Main Street, Harrisonburg, Virginia, to solicit public comments concerning the 

possibility of amending an ordinance prohibiting excessive noise in the City of 

Harrisonburg by expanding subsections of the ordinance containing definitions and 

specific prohibitions.  The suggested amendments modify maximum sound levels, 

daytime/nighttime hours such sound levels are permitted and/or restricted, exceptions to 

such noise violations as well as punishment for possible infractions in the City of 

Harrisonburg. 

  Copies of the proposed ordinances are available on the City’s web site and 

are available in the City Managers Office, 345 South Main Street, Harrisonburg, Virginia, 

Monday through Friday, 8:00 A.M. to 5:00 P. M. 

All persons interested will have an opportunity to express their views at 

this public hearing. 

  Any person requiring auxiliary aids, including signers, in connection with 

this public hearing shall notify the City Manager at least five (5) days prior to the time of 

the hearing.  

 

 

      CITY OF HARRISONBURG 

       Kurt D. Hodgen, 

      City Manager 

 

 

 

 

To be advertised one (1) time: 

 

Saturday, July 19, 2014 

 

 

 


